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INTERNATIONAL EXCHANGE WITH 
STUDENTS OF INTERNATIONAL 

CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY (ICU) IN JAPAN

DATE:  MONDAY, JULY 8, 2019 
TIME:  11:30AM-4:00PM  
PLACE:  JAPAN ICU FOUNDATION (475 RIVERSIDE DR, NY  
 11105) & LAGUARDIA COMMUNITY COLLEGE

A group of Japanese students at International Christina University (ICU) in Japan will 
visit New York and we will have a chance to spend a half day with them exploring 
the city, discussing cultural differences between Japan and the U.S. and completing 
a collaborative presentation project. This is a great opportunity for international 
experience and learn more about Japan directly from peer students. Current 
LaGuardia students and alumni can participate in this event. Please register for the 
event at http://bit.ly/lagccEventReg. Lunch and Metrocard will be provided. For 
inquiries, please contact Tomonori Nagano (tnagano@lagcc.cuny.edu / 
718-482-5484).
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